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 Ref.: 83  
  

On behalf of the UNESCO Almaty Cluster Office for Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, 
Tajikistan and Uzbekistan, I would like to thank you for your interest to participate 
in UNESCO’s solicitation process under Reference Number 
RFP/ED/PLS/YLS/ALMATY/02/2020 on “Evaluation of 180 TVET colleges under 
the framework of “Zhas Maman” project in Kazakhstan”. 

I regret to inform you that, due to circumstances beyond our control, UNESCO 
will not be able to pursue the implementation of the project and consequently the 
above solicitation process is cancelled.  

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may have 
caused.   

We would like to note that this does not prevent you from participating in future 
tenders that will be organized by UNESCO in the framework of other projects. 

UNESCO greatly appreciates all the efforts undertaken by your organization to 
this date and we look forward to working with you in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                  

Krista Pikkat 
Director of UNESCO Almaty Office  

and UNESCO Representative 
to Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan and Tajikistan 


